CURRENT PLANNING DIVISION



June 9, 2016

The Honorable Greg Anderson, President
The Honorable Scott Wilson, LUZ Chair
And Members of the City Council
City Hall
117 West Duval Street
Jacksonville, Florida 32202

RE: Planning Commission Advisory Report

Ordinance No.: 2016-329

Recommendation by JPDD:

Recommendation by PC to LUZ:

Dear Honorable Council President Anderson, Honorable Council Member and LUZ Chairman Wilson and Honorable Members of the City Council:

Pursuant to the provisions of Section 30.204 and Section 656.129, *Ordinance Code*, the Planning Commission ("PC") respectfully offers this report for consideration by the Land Use and Zoning Committee ("LUZ").

Deny

☐ Denv

X Approve

Approve

· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·						
noise The dwell The c indica	There were two speakers in opposition. Both speakers had concerns about noise, raising of the ground and other impacts. The applicant indicated there will be buffers adjacent to the residential dwellings. The commission asked why buffers were not in place for the previous use. Staff indicated that the use may have preceded current buffer standards. Staff indicated that new development will be required to meet the buffer standards.					
PC Vote:	7-0					
	<u>Aye</u>	<u>Nay</u>	<u>Abstain</u>	<u>Absent</u>		
Chris Hagan, Chair						
Daniel Blanchard, Vice Chair						
Abel Harding, Secretary	\boxtimes					
Marshall Adkison	\boxtimes					
Ben Davis	\bowtie			П		

Jerry Friley				\boxtimes		
Dawn Motes	\boxtimes					
Nicole Padgett	\boxtimes					
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at your convenience.						
Sincerely,	w.					
Bruce E. Lewis, City Planner Sup Current Planning Division	pervisor					